
 
 

From: TomKarsh [mailto:tomk@co.skagit.wa.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 11, 2009 5:19 PM
To: Bob Boudinot; Bob Carey; Bob Wheeler; Cynthia Carlstad; Daryl Hamburg; Dave Pflug; David Olson; Esco Bell - Stand-In for Norris; Gary Jones - Proxy
for Hughes; James E. Voetberg; Jason Easton; Jeff M. Miller; John Doyle - Proxy for Hayes; Kerri Woehler - Proxy for Carlson; Larry Kunzler; Larry
Wasserman; LornaEllestad; Mayor Bud Norris; Mayor Mike Anderson; Mayor Ramon Hayes; Molly Doran - Proxy for Carey; Nels Lagerwood; Sara Wrenn;
Stanley Nelson; Todd Carlson; TomKarsh
Cc: MeghanMacMullen
Subject: Important Information Regarding 2/18/2009 FCZD Advisory Committee Meeting
 
Hi Folks,
 
Hope you are all getting excited about next Wednesday’s Advisory Committee meeting/workshop.  I can’t wait! Please note the meeting
location and time change.  The meeting will take place back at the County Commissioner’s Hearing Room, 1800 Continental Place,
Mount Vernon; from 12:30-5:30 pm.  That is not a mistake!  You will recall that at last month’s meeting it was decided to expand the
normal 3 hour AC meeting format to 5 hours to insure adequate time to complete the assignment.  Since this is a long stretch of time
w/o food please feel free to bring your lunch/snacks with you for consumption on site.  We will also be sure to have some extra
nutritious snacks and beverages on hand to keep the creative juices flowing.
 
The major assignment (see attachments) is to develop a 1st phase (“fatal flaw”) (“no-brainer”) (“common sense”) flood reduction project
screening criteria list and then to apply it to the 37 preliminary flood reduction projects/measures in the Skagit GI (and a few other
projects identified by the Technical Committees).   It is intended that the criteria list and the information gathered from screening the
projects/measures will be forwarded to the USACE for its use in justifying which projects to continue evaluating as part of the Skagit GI. 
The information will also be used as the AC moves forward to develop its own prioritized project list as part of the Comprehensive Flood
Hazard Management Plan.
 
A reminder that the pdf document containing the Skagit GI flood reduction measures is too large to email with this message.  Most of
you got a hard copy at the January meeting.  Please bring it with you next week.   We will also have a few additional hard copies
available at next week’s workshop.
The measures document is also available for viewing and downloading on the County website at:
 
http://inside.skagit.local/PublicWorksSurfaceWaterManagement/Documents/CFHMP/081808%20Corps%20Measures%20Presentation.pdf
 
As always, if you are unable to attend please try to get a proxy to take your place and give me a call if you have any questions. 
 
See you next week.
 
Tom Karsh, Special Projects
Skagit County Department of Public Works
1800 Continental Place
Mount Vernon, WA 98273
(360) 419-3373
 

http://inside.skagit.local/PublicWorksSurfaceWaterManagement/Documents/CFHMP/081808%20Corps%20Measures%20Presentation.pdf



